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February 8, 2020
 
RE:  SB 1530
 
My name is Rose Kaler and I’m a native Oregonian. My grandfathers family settled in the Holly/
Crawfordsville area over 125 years ago.  Three generations of loggers / ranchers and my parents
owned a Saw repair shop in Lebanon.  My father, uncles and grandfather were all in the military to
provide us the freedoms we have today.
 
I’m deeply concerned about the Cap and trade Bill being put forth in the coming short session.  SB
1530 looks to have a very negative impact on all or Oregon and especially rural Oregonians. 
 
I believe that there is a better solution that would help all Oregonians.  There are plenty of brilliant
minds in our state, it’s time to think outside of the box and not force issues on struggling working
Oregonians. 
 
Our state needs to get out of debt not make more agencies to add to our debt load.  Less
government and more bipartisan work parties is needed.
 
I feel this is a bad decision for Oregon.  We need to have our voices heard and make sure someone is
REALLY LISTENING.
 
 
Rose Kaler
30066 Vicki Lane
Lebanon, OR 97355
 
Lazyhorsefarm2@hotmail.com
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